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Today, Preston based personal injury from, PHC Law Ltd, celebrate 
their 10th anniversary. 

From humble beginnings starting off as a one man band, the firm has 
grown to become one of the most reputable personal injury 
solicitors in Preston, and surrounding areas with a total staff number 
of 15 and counting. 

Philip H Cuerden, Managing Director explains “I wanted to develop a 
specialist firm that was able to respond to our clients efficiently to the 
personal injury environment. Although the myth of “compensation 
culture” continues to be reported by the media that it is easy for any 
one to pursue and successfully make a claim for compensation that is 
not the case. 

Many of the laws that govern the service that we provide have been 
around for decades, since the law of negligence was established in 
1931. 

The firm has seen a significant change in legislation in recent years, 
aimed at safeguarding the workforce. 



People awareness of the right to bring a claim if they are a victim of an 
accident due to someone else’s negligence has changed. However, 
establishing that fault remains the challenge and is what our team of 
solicitors is dedicated to” 

“Although we have a English and Polish client base, our future aim is 
to raise our profile both locally and Nationally to make sure that we 
are the first port of call for those unlucky enough to suffer an injury as 
a result of an accident. 

To achieve this we have recently invested in the re-launch of our new 
website,www.phclaw.com and also partnered with one of the UK’s 
leading SEO agencies who we are working very closely with to make 
sure that we are featured on page one of Google when ever someone 
browses online for a ‘No win, No Fee’ solicitor. 

We want to be the firm that people feel comfortable approaching and 
made to feel at ease and assured that at all times, we have their best 
interests at heart, and will do our upmost to ensure they receive the 
medical treatment and compensation they deserve”. 

For non-judgmental and completely obligation-free advice on any 
personal injury matter, contact PHC Law through its 
website, www.phclaw.com, or on (0800 612 7 612). 

Contact Details: Philip H Cuerden Solicitors 
107 Garstang Road 
Preston 
PR1 1LD 
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